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Dear Dr Sargeran, 
  
Abstract 3221.  Senior dental students’ training on geriatrics- evaluation of a short course 
  
I am pleased to report that your abstract has been accepted as a poster presentation for the 2015 
EADPH congress in Istanbul in Turkey from the 17 to 19 September 2015.   
  
A member of the abstract review committee will contact you in due course to make final changes for 
publication of your abstract. 
  
Registration for the Congress is mandatory and there is a reduced fee before 1st June 2015. 
  
https://eadph2015.files.wordpress.com/2015/02/eadph2015-registration-form.pdf                        
  
If you can no longer attend the Congress, please let me know as soon as possible so that we can 
withdraw your abstract. 
  
I look forward to meeting you in Istanbul and don’t forget to both register and book your hotel 
accommodation. 
  
Kind regards 
  

Dr Colwyn Jones 
Chair of the EADPH abstract committee 
C/O NHS Health Scotland 
1 South Gyle Crescent  
Edinburgh EH12 9EB  
Scotland 
  
Colwyn.jones@nhs.net 
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